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November 28th, 1929.

Dean C. F. Hafctln, 
Faculty of Medicine, 
McGill Univers lty.

My dear Dean Martin,

I understand that the members 
of the Survey Committee have all been asked to
attend a meeting In my office on the afternoon 
of Friday, December 6th* Will yo'i do me the 
honour of taking lunch with me on that day at
one-thirty p.m. at my home, .5450 McTavlsh Street?

Ever yours faithfully,


